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WEEK ENDING: 25th October 2019. 

Maths 
This week, we have reviewed some very 

important learning from this half term. We have 

been working hard on decimal numbers and 

rounding. We have also looked at positive and 

negative numbers. We have ordered tem and 

found the difference between them.  

Topic  
 

Year 6 were very excited to have a visit from the 

local police to discuss staying safe online and in 

our local environment. We discussed the 

important issue of dangers in our local 

environment and what is or isn’t safe to do. 

Year 5 had an exciting crime busting challenge 

where they worked in teams to solve the murder 

mystery. They were very surprised to discover 

the victims were goldfish! 

English 
This week we have had a grammar focus. We 

have looked carefully at using a single word as a 
noun, a verb and then an adjective. We have 

learnt about relative pronouns and how to use 
them. Parenthesis is something we have also 

discovered this week! 
Standard and non-standard English as well as 

semi-colons is also something we have looked at 
this week. 

 

 

 

Important Messages & Diary 

Dates: 
Home learning:  
The children have been presenting their homework to 
the class this week. We are impressed at the many, 
many fantastic pieces of homework this half term. 
 
 
 

Reminders: 
 
5th December – School trip to the pantomime.  
 
Victorian visitors coming into school on Friday 8th 
November. A letter has been sent out via gateway. 
 
Please return all photo consent letters as soon as 
possible 
 
Year 6 students – The first instalment for the PGL 
trip is due by 31st October to secure a place. 
 
27th November - Year 5/6 WOW Day  

Science 

We have continued to explore the process of 

inheritance by Learning about influential 

scientists. 

We looked at how the theory of evolution 

changed over time. 


